From: Elizabeth Beaumont

Sent: 07 June 2021 06:49

To: Nathaniel Young

Cc: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Antenna Primrose Hill.

Another objection

————— Original Message--—-
Sent: 04 June 2021 12:

To: Elizabeth Beaumont <Elizabeth.Beaumont@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Antenna Primrose Hill.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Application 2021/1813/P

Dear Mrs Beaumont,

| have been given your email address from Councillor Pat Callahan , | am writing to you regarding the the monstrous
idea of erecting an 18ft antenna near Primrose Hill for 5G.

I would like to say that | live in Olfield Estate and by erecting an antenna for 5G will be extremely harmful for all and
sundry around this area.

We are working well on the amount of “G”s we have at the moment.

These antenna give off a lot of harmful aspects to people’s health and just for what? More speed for a telephone
company! Itis absurd.

Please can you help us NOT to have this antenna erected.

Thanking you in advance.

Anne Moor (Primrose Hill resident Oldfield Estate)

Sent from my iPad



